From: Venetia Flowers

To: Carlene Smith
Subject: FW: 1019 Varela
Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 4:03:17 PM

From: Stacy Gibson [mailto:sgibson@keywestcity.com]
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 3:34 PM

To: Venetia Flowers; JO Bennett
Subject: Fwd: 1019 Varela

Venetia:
This is a public comment in favor of the project for property located at 1019 Varela.

Thank you.

Stacy L. Gibson

Building Permit Technician

City of Key West Building Department
3140 Flagler Avenue | Key West, FI 33040
Phone 305.809.3954 | Fax 305.809.3978

sgibson@keywestcity.com | www.keywestcity.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Pat Martinet <plmartinet@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Jul 21, 2014 at 3:19 PM

Subject: 1019 Varela

To:

Cc: "asarno@K2Mdesign.com" <asarno@k2mdesign.com>, "kargalas@mbi-k2m.com"
<kargalas@mbi-k2m.com>

Dear Key West Planning Committee:

My husband and 1 live across the street from

Ted Kutcher at 1022 Varela. We are very excited about all the improvements made to the
property on 1019 Varela.

We have seen the plans for the improved landscape, front porch, pool and setback variances
and we have no conflicts with any of the planned improvements, and we fully endorse all of
the planned improvements and setback variances to the property. We feel it will enhance the
neighborhood and the property.

Warm regards,

Patricia & Louis Martinet
1022 Varela,

Key West FL
949-322-1458

Sent from my iphone
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